
eReaders in the Classroom 
With the advancement of technology, many children now have e-readers or tablets that 
are downloaded with books. Your child may bring a Nook, Kindle, or tablet reader to 
school as long as you and your child understand that St. Catherine School and staff are 
not responsible for loss or damage. 

If the device is used for anything other than reading or school use it will be taken away. 
A parent will be notified and will have to come to take it home. The privilege will be 
taken away from users that are not following the rules.  Privileges may be reinstated at 
the discretion of the administration.

The device is the responsibility of the student!
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